
Community Facilities Fund 

It is with great thanks to WLDC and District Cllr Mullally that we have been able to 

apply and successfully secure a grant of £3,857.15 from the Community Facilities 

Fund.  

This grant has enabled Sturton by Stow Parish Council to contract additional play 

park maintenance within our Village Hall Playpark. We have been able to recontour 

and landscape the ground beneath the much-loved elephant and motorbike rockers 

to make them useable and safe. 

We actively pursue the best outcomes following our annual ROSPA reports.  We are 

delighted that the rebuilding of the area around the rockers will ensure many more 

hours of safe and happy fun for our children. 
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